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Chairman Sam Randazzo 
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Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 E Broad St,  

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

 

Chairman Randazzo, 

 

It is my understanding from reviewing the documentation as it relates to the Greenwich Wind 

Project in Huron County, Ohio, that the certificate was to expire on August 25th if construction 

did not commence within a 5-year time period. 

 

It appears that the wind company filed that they had indeed begun construction on August 22nd 

and they filed this on August 23rd with the Ohio Power Siting Board. 

 

There are two questions I have as a member of the Ohio Power Siting Board; 

 

First, did construction actually commence and what is the proof of actual construction that 

occurred on August 22nd? 

 

Second, there were several provisions and compliance issues that needed to be addressed, as it 

relates to this project. Were all of those issues addressed prior to construction? 

 

Thank you for your time and I look forward to your response. 

 

Best,  

 

  
 

Representative Nino Vitale 
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